
Helen Frankenthaler

28 May 76 

Dear Willie, 

Yes, you do have my permission to 
distribute the Dedication message. 
If you use it, enclosed is the final 
corrected version, 

Best, 

Ifnot in "Quadrille"then letssee

that the alums-all of them,
get this via a mailingl . 

173 EAST 94TH STREET, NEW YORK, N . Y. 10028 




